
WILCO Aggie Moms Club Minutes, Tuesday, 10/9/18 

The meeting began promptly at 7 PM. 
 
The President, Melissa Thome, began the meeting with an introduction, a welcome to all and then 
introduced our guest speakers – 4 students on the Aggie Traditions Council. 
 
These students spoke on traditions of Texas A & M.  They said the council originated in 1975 with their 
goal to always preserve and promote the traditions of Texas A & M.  Each student spoke about different 
traditions and held a Q & A afterwards. 
 
Treasurer, M’lissa Lindemann, was not present to give a report and will do so on the next meeting. 
 
Membership Chair, Jana Hendricks, was not present to give a report and will do so on the next meeting. 
 
Goody Bag Chair, Cristi Minzenmayer, spoke and reminded everyone to please get their form in for 
purchasing Goody Bags for the 1st semester.  She informed us that we would stuff the bags on 11/26 at 
her home and to plan to hand them out in College Station on 12/3. 
 
Scholarship Chair, Gloria Lenis, spoke about the Golf Tournament.  She reminded us that the event is 
scheduled for Monday, 3/25/19 and passed a sheet around for volunteers to assist with this fundraiser. 
 
Melissa showed us a sample of an Aggie Mom’s T-shirt and passed a form around for anyone to order one 
that was interested. 
 
Melissa passed out registration forms to the Aggie Mom Camp in February of 2019. 
 
We were reminded of our ‘Sip-n-Stain’ event on 10/23/18 and that spaces are limited so to sign up asap, 
if you are interested, on our website. 
 
Melissa asked for any ‘Brags and Announcements” and then dismissed the meeting at 8:10 PM. 


